

ST. MARK SCHOOL 26 Melvin Avenue, Catonsville, MD 21228 410.744.6560, Study Hall ext. 273 www.stmark-school.org

St. Mark Study Hall Program

Dear Parents, May 2016

We will be offering a Supervised Study Hall Program for the 2016-2017 school year to all students needing after school care in grades 6, 7, 8 who are currently enrolled in St. Mark School. The students who register will be eligible to attend a supervised homework study from 3:00 to 6:00 pm. No snack will be provided, however, your child may bring one if he/she so desires. The students will have the opportunity for a period of outside play (weather permitting). The students will also be expected to use their time for homework and other quiet activities. The cost for this service will be \$150.00 per month (\$12.00 per day), payable over a nine month period (September to May). If you are interested, please fill in the form below and the student emergency card and return to the Main School Office in an envelope marked "Study Hall Registration, Attn. Sr. Helen Reilly", accompanied by the \$50.00 per family registration fee no later than May 27, 2016.

If school is closed early due to inclement weather, Study Hall will be closed also.

If you have any questions, or would like more information, please call the school office at 410-744-6560 x2.

REGISTRATION FOR STUDY HALL PROGRAM

Family Name:							
Child(ren)'s Name:							
	Email:_						
Mother's Name:	Work Phone:_						
	Cell Phone:_						
Father's Name:	Work Phone:_						
	Cell Phone:_						
Grade Level:	Expected Days of Attendance:	М	TU	W	TH	F	
Parent Signature:	Date:						

Please note the \$50.00 registration fee must accompany this form for your registration to be complete.